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BY EMAIL 
August 14, 2019 
 
Ms. Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Advisor 
Imperial Oil Limited 
100 5th Concession East 
Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 
Jessie.m.malone@esso.ca 
 
Dear Ms.Malone:  
 
Re:  Response to Letter of Comment by the City of Hamilton 
 Imperial Oil Limited- Waterdown to Finch Project Application 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007 
  
On August 12, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter of comment 
from the City of Hamilton expressing a number of concerns regarding: pipeline integrity 
and financial assurances, emergency response, natural heritage, sourcewater 
protection, corridor management and enhancements to address safety concerns.  
 
Should Imperial Oil wish to respond to the concerns the City of Hamilton expressed in 
its letter of comment, it may do so by filing a written response with the OEB, copying all 
parties, by August 21, 2019. 
 
The OEB appreciates Imperial Oil’s accommodating the City of Hamilton given that the 
City has withdrawn as an interevnor from the proceeding and therefore could not take 
the opportunity to address its questions and concerns in the interrogatory process. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zora 
Crnojacki, Project Advisor, at 416-440-8104 or zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

 

c: All parties in EB-2019-0007 proceeding 
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